
 

 

 
IPERS Employer Bulletin 2012-2 
 
DATE: April 16, 2012 
TO:   Reporting Officials  
FROM:  Donna M. Mueller, CEO 
SUBJECT:  Clarification on Workers’ Compensation Payments 
 
 
Clarification on Workers’ Compensation Payments 
This bulletin is to clarify how workers’ compensation payments should be treated under 
IPERS. Workers’ compensation payments should never be covered. We recommend 
you note that information in Section 4 of the Employer Handbook, if you have a printed 
copy. 
 
This differs from the coverage rules for short- and long-term disability payments. To 
determine whether short- and long-term disability payments are covered, you must 
know where the payments are coming from. For more information on coverage of short- 
and long-term disability payments, please read the spring 2012 issue of The Latest Word. 
 
 
Questions? 
Contact the Employer Relations Bureau at 1-877-473-7799 (8 a.m.–4:30 p.m., Monday–
Friday) or employerrelations@ipers.org and refer to IPERS Employer Bulletin 2012-2. 
 
The online version of the Employer Handbook has been updated to reflect the 
information in this bulletin. If you have a printed copy of the Handbook, keep this 
bulletin with it as a reminder of the updates. 
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